
  

                                                   Tuesday 6th December  2022 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

On Friday 9th December, Holmleigh will be taking part in Save The 

Children’s Christmas Jumper Day.  

Children do not need to buy new jumpers; they can simply decorate an old 

jumper with some tinsel, stickers and other decorations to make it sparkle 

and shine, dress up and donate £1 or more.  

 

The money we raise will make a huge difference to the lives of children 

right here in the UK; £60 could buy toys and books to support children from 

struggling families.  

 

 

Thank you for your help, 

Miss Boateng 
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